
Do you have what it takes to be the next 

Treasurer 
of the Newark Bike Project? 

 

 

 

The Newark Bike Project is looking for a new board member to 

serve as treasurer, starting March 1, 2014. 

We are looking for someone punctual, responsible and who 

knows her/his way around numbers and bills.  

You can nominate anyone (except yourself) until February 15 

by emailing treasurer@newarkbikeproject.org.  

Once nominees accept or decline their nomination, we will 

have a special election from February 20-28.  

Thijs, our current treasurer, will assist and advise the new 

treasurer from March until May.  

If you have any questions or want to express your interest, 

simply email treasurer@newarkbikeproject.org or ask any 

board member! 

 


